In-House Counsel See Increase
in Income

The 2019 In-House Counsel Compensation Report
published by BarkerGilmore reveals that in-
house counsel saw their income increase by an
average of 4.4 percent.

The survey compares income from 2017 to 2018.

As in past years, women in-house counsel made less than their
male counterparts — collecting just 85 percent as much on
average.

Male general counsel in the study made an average of $630,000,
compared to $537,000 for women GCs.

Download the report.
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